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Monday 18th September 2023

Dear Families,

It has been a fantastic start to the term here at Foxfield and the children have settled into their
classes with their new teachers really well. We wanted to take the opportunity to welcome our new
nursery children, reception children and children who have joined us across the school. As you will
be aware, in the final week of the Summer term, we received an Ofsted Inspection and we are
pleased that we can now share the outcome of the inspection with you.

We are delighted to inform you that Foxfield has been graded Outstanding for overall effectiveness
and in all areas:

Overall effectiveness Outstanding

The quality of education Outstanding
Behaviour and attitudes Outstanding
Personal development Outstanding

Leadership and management Outstanding
Early years provision Outstanding

Previous inspection grade Outstanding

This achievement is a testament to the dedication, hard work, and commitment of our exceptional
teachers, support staff, our wonderful pupils, and of course our supportive parent community.
Foxfield Primary school is a truly special school to lead. The inspectors shared:

“Foxfield gives pupils an experience that goes well beyond the ordinary. It sets the highest
academic and personal standards, with a clear focus on helping pupils to become
thoughtful, independent young people.”

“One of the school’s many strengths is the understated way that pupils’ academic and
personal excellence is promoted. Leaders and teachers understand that everything they do
is about giving all pupils, including those with special educational needs and/or
disabilities(SEND), the best education possible.”
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“Another strength is that everyone works together to achieve excellence for pupils. This is
what makes the school so successful.”

A copy of the full Ofsted report is attached to this letter.

We all share in the success of this inspection and as a highly ambitious school we will continue to
adapt, develop and evolve to provide the best possible learning experiences for our children.

We look forward to a hugely successful year ahead of us!

With very best wishes,

Megan Minnett Tatum Sharp
Co-Headteacher Co-Headteacher
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